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 This e-mail is being utilized to provide your EMS personnel with feedback on a patient that was recently transported to Saint Vincent Hospital. We feel that providing feedback enhances positive outcomes for patients by highlighting how proper pre-hospital care allows us to achieve nationally accepted benchmarks and timelines. 

Just a quick e-mail on a Great job on pre-notification for a Stroke Alert that allowed the ED to be prepared for t-PA~ DTN (door to Needle) TPA< 60 min this is a Target Stroke Goal.
Patient was admitted 11/6/2015 @ 2334. An 83 year old male witnessed collapse with aphasia, right sided weakness and left facial droop. Last Known Well 2245.

Arrival date: 11/06/2015
Pre-notified by EMS: Holden Fire and Ambulance 
ED Triage- 2334 (ED Registration)-49 min after LKW
Acute Stroke Beeper: 2335 Activated-1 min
CT: 2348-14 min
IV TPA order Time: 0025-51 min
IV TPA Given:  0033-59 min
Neurologist: Dr Tisdell
ED MD: Dr Lai 
Initial NIH-22  

Patient had left MCA stroke with improved function and was able to pass Bedside Swallow to pureed diet. Transferred to rehab on 11/17. Modified Rankin Score-5. We were only able to reach our target goal because of a conscientious and accurate pre-hospital notification stating STROKE ALERT. Most EMS agencies have not realized the importance of providing this information and its outcome on positive patient outcomes. We will continue to provide you with feedback for all Stroke and STEMI alerts as part of our commitment to better patient care and outcomes.


Thank you, Mary Beth

Mary Beth Creem, BSN, RN
Quality Manager
Ext #26071
Beeper #6003
St Vincent Hospital
123 Summer Street
Worcester, MA 01608
MaryBeth.creem@stvincenthospital.com

